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AHEG was mandated to identify potential response options and analyse every angle of those 

identified options. All the relevant information with regards to these options should be put 

forward for continuation of work and consideration by UNEA.  

Having said that, we recognize that the chair summary should reflect all pertinent issues and 

interventions in a neutral and balance manner. Hence Malaysia would like to express our 

support for the revised version of Chair Summary and would also like to thank Mr Chair and 

your team for the commitment and hard work throughout this process.  

Thank you. 


